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Dr. Schär announces recall of Schär-product Twin Bar 
 
Postal (I), August 2015: For reasons of precautionary consumer protection, the Dr. Schär group is 
recalling the Schär-brand product Twin Bar (EAN-Code 8008698010235). A supplier informed the 
company of possible presence of a very low level of salmonella. Consumption of the affected product 
is highly discouraged. The following best-before dates are affected: 

• 22.05.2016 

• 26.05.2016 

• 08.07.2016 

 

Additional batches and best-before dates are not affected. 

 

Dr. Schär reacted swiftly to withdraw products with the above-mentioned best-before dates from 
circulation. The Dr. Schär group regrets this recall campaign and any related inconvenience this may 
have caused. 

For question and additional information, consumers may contact Dr. Schär at the following mail 
adress: contact_en@schaer.com 

 

Background: 

Salmonella are bacteria that may cause gastrointestinal illness. Consuming foodstuffs contaminated 
with salmonella can cause sickness, diarrhoea, vomiting and fever. These symptoms are likely to 
affect small children, those with immune deficiencies and older individuals more severely. 

 

Additional Information: 
The amount sent to Poland is very low and most of the products have been blocked in the customers’ 
warehouse. 
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